
 
 
 
 
 
January 17, 2006 
 
 
Councilmember Bill Rosendahl 
Los Angeles City Council 
200 South Spring Street 
Los Angeles, California 90012 
 
Subject: Verizon Wireless 
  Case No. ZA 2005-4664 (CDP) (CU) (SPP) (ZV) 
 
Dear Bill: 
 
At the November Land Use Planning Committee meeting it was moved that LUPC recommend 
to the Board of the Grass Roots Venice Neighborhood Council to disapprove the request of 
Verizon Wireless for a variance from the Q conditions and from the Venice Specific Plan.  Further 
move that any antenna constructed be visually screened from the surrounding area. 
 
Motion by Michael King, 2nd by Phil Raider 
Motion carried 5-0-0 
  
At November Grass Roots Venice Neighborhood Council meeting of the board of officers it was 
moved that the Board of the GRVNC disapprove the request of Verizon Wireless for a variance 
from the Q conditions and from the Venice Specific Plan.  Further move that any antenna 
constructed be visually screened from the surrounding area. 
 
Moved by Challis Macpherson, 2nd by unknown 
Motion carried 15-0-1 
 
Please send a letter to the City of Los Angeles’ Engineering and  Planning Departments, and 
Verizon Wireless declaring your support for your constituents in Venice that do not desire to 
look at technology at its ugliest on our horizon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms. DeDe Audet, President 
Grass Roots Venice Neighborhood Council 
 
Cc: Greig Asher, Planning Deputy 
  


